
1. My box of chocolate is full.  Please help yourself.  There are now two coffee pots across from my office.  
One is for coffee, and the other is for hot water for hot tea.  Tea bags are on the counter. 

2. Grade Level Teachers—The new science kits are here for kindergarten, third, fourth/GT, and fifth grade 
and have been delivered to your room.  (Thank you Beth!)  These kits will be returned to Purdue by March 
12, 2012.  First and second grade kits will be delivered on March 9, 2012. 

3. The Spelling Bee has been rescheduled for Friday, January 20, 2012 at 1:45 pm in the gym. 
4. January 23rd will now be a Snow Make-Up Day for students. 
5. Please remember to wear your ID badge when students are in the building. 
6. The next JSA Meeting is this Tuesday, February 7, 2012 at 6:00 pm in the library. 
7. Check the School Calendar for information on upcoming activities.  If you do not have access to the     

calendar through your Zimbra account, please let me know. 
8. PM Supervision for: 

January 9-January 20, 2012 
Horseshoe Parking Lot/Door C – Baldwin 

Carroll Street Lot (In front of playground/Challenge Ed.) – Oberholtzer/Rozinski 
4th Grade Doors - Crosby 

Front/Center Area – Yelton, Beres 
Horseshoe Parking Lot – Dabagia, Drake, and Schreeg 

 
January 23-February 3, 2012 

Horseshoe Parking Lot/Door C – Sloane 
Carroll Street Lot (In front of playground/Challenge Ed.) – Oberholtzer/Hopper 

4th Grade Doors - Huber 
Front/Center Area – Schultz, Fountain 

Horseshoe Parking Lot – Dabagia, Drake, and Schreeg 
 
9. Professional Learning Communities/Staff Meeting Agendas 
 A. Wednesday, January 18, 2012 
  1. Grade level teachers will meet in the library to explore guided reading groups, their purpose, 
  and what they look like. 
  2. School nurses, elementary counselors, and GT teachers collaborate today. 
  3. Elementary art, elementary music, and elementary P.E. teachers collaborate today. 
 B.  Wednesday, January 25, 2012 
  1. Teachers will learn how to create their new websites.  This session will be held in the LGI 
  Room.  A technician will be walking us through the process of  
 
"I challenge you to make your life like a masterpiece. I challenge you to join the ranks of those people who 
live what they teach, who walk their talk." -Anthony Robbins  

STAFF ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Joy Elementary School 
 

January 17 through January 20, 2012 


